
Superior Court of California 
County of Ventura 

12/5/17 
New Attorney Admission Ceremony is canceled 

 

Due to the Ventura County fires, this ceremony is canceled today.  
 This ceremony will not be rescheduled.  

 
Alternatives are available, so please, please contact Becky L. Romero  

 At the Office of Admissions, California State Bar @ 213.765.1556 to find  
out where other State Bar ceremonies are being conducted  

 
We apologize for any inconvenience.  

 


